
 
 

3 September 2020 
 

Back to School during COVID -19 Complete Awareness Guide 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings. 
 
Please find attached a very informative and easy to understand awareness guide from the School Health 
Section, Public Health Protection Department, DHA to help the students understand more about the 
expectations on how to keep themselves and others safe when they are back to school under COVID-19 
conditions. 
 
Please share and discuss this in detail with them. It is our collective responsibility to keep the entire school 
community safe and each person is a very crucial part of this safety chain. 
 
Looking forward to your continuous understanding and cooperation. 
 
Stay Safe! Together we can! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Dr. Ritika Anand 
Vice Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RdZDA8151KmTLPmKH-xiO7Lzo4OMQXSC/view?usp=drivesdk


 


